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Washington state residents have showed strong support for clean water and air. I am one of the
citizens of Washington that support continued efforts to mandate the Total Maximum Daily Load of
PCB's be limited. We have worked hard to clean up the river and have seen such great success over
the last decades. Variances are not an acceptable solution to keep our river clean. After all the work
to clean up the river I can only conclude that if the washington state department of ecology believes
variances are good for ecology than you should change your name to ecology destroyer / industry
patsy. I have such respect for the way many of our Washington Public Servants stand up for what is
right. Time for the Dept of Ecology to do their job of protecting the environment not helping to add
to the problems within it.

Variances are bad for the river, for the fish and other life in the river, for the people, for the state.
Please hold industry accountable for their accumulated waste.


